







Dear Parents/Carers of pupils in Year 6

I am writing to thank you for the support you have given to your children and the Academy in preparing your children for their KS2 SATS.

Your children have worked incredibly hard throughout this academic year. We are very proud of the commitment that the children have demonstrated and we are confident that they are now in a strong position both academically and emotionally to take their tests.

It is important that during the forthcoming weekend the children take the opportunity to rest, relax and do the things they enjoy, so that they are refreshed and ready for next week.

## **Timetable for next week**

Tuesday	English- Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling papers 1 and 2
Wednesday	English – Reading
Thursday	Mathematics - paper 1 and 2
Friday	Mathematics – paper 3 and Beach visit

## Year 6 Breakfast Club

We would like all of the Year 6 children to continue to attend the Breakfast Club from 8.00am (Tuesday-Friday). This time is important as it will be used to support the children and prepare them for the day ahead.

We would be grateful for your support in ensuring that:

- 1. Your child attends the Academy every day.
- 2. Your child has sufficient rest.
- 3. Your child is reassured that they have worked hard and are ready to do their best.
- 4. You contact the Academy if you have any questions.

We look forward to a very successful week.

Thank you once again.

Mrs K Rutherford Principal

